
        May 4th 2022 

Class 2 News 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that you all had a lovely Easter. It has been wonderful to hear about all of 
the children’s adventures. We have had a great first week together full of fun and 
exciting lessons! 

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. I am very excited to be 
joining Marden Primary Academy and to be teaching in Class 2! Please feel free to 
introduce yourself at the gate or arrange to meet with me if you wish to discuss 
anything. 

The attached curriculum overview outlines our topics for the Summer term. This 
may give you some ideas on how to enhance your child’s learning outside of 
school. This term includes lots of cross-curricular opportunities for the children. 
With the weather (fingers crossed) being nicer this term, I plan to make the 
lessons as practical and outdoors as possible. We are going to have a really fun 
Summer term. I am really excited to be celebrating the Platinum Jubilee across 
the school and am sure that Class 2 will have lots of fun preparing. 

The children will continue to have PE with Mr Webb on Mondays, and I will be 
teaching PE on Tuesdays, so please make sure that they have their PE kits in 
school. Please ensure that their PE kit is appropriate for the weather, I hope that 
most of their lessons will be outside.  

Please can you ensure that your child brings a named water bottle which can be 
refilled throughout the day. 

It is essential that children continue to read frequently in a range of reading 
material. Opportunities for the children to practise their times tables and 
spellings in addition to reading are really important.  

I look forward to meeting you all soon. Thank you for waving at the gate, this has 
been a great help. Please continue to do so, so that I can get to know who is who! 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Olivia Sheppard 


